
The Golden Lion Café’ Front Pergola Project 
CRA Grant Application 
August 25, 2024 
 
 
 
The purpose of this project is to improve the look of the front of our iconic restaurant facing 
A1A. There will be a modern powder coated pergola painted in the golden lion colors of blue 
yellow and green. The new pergola structure will also include fans, lights, heaters, and 
motorized screens which will be in addition to quote provided. 
 
The project is estimated to commence in February 2025 and will last approximately a month.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher Marlow  
 
cmarlow@goldenlioncafe.com 


